
ORIENTATION
GRIFFIN MIDDLE SCHOOL

Friday, August 6th 10AM-12PM

Zelena T. O'Banner, Principal 

WELCOME TIGERS !!!
Welcome to the 2021-2022 school year! We
are thrilled and delighted to have all of our
Griffin Tiger's back on campus this year. We
will still follow our COVID-19 protocols that
have been passed down by our district office.
Students  and Staff will be REQUIRED to wear
a mask until we are given further guidance. 

For orientation this year, you will be able to
tour your student's schedule, meet with
his/her teachers, and pick up pertinent
information from the amphitheather.  Maps
can be picked up in the front office or the
cafeteria. 

Registration
If you have a student that needs to be registered,

please prepare all the documents needed (2
proofs of address, previous grades, etc.) and

bring them on Monday, August 9th.

Schedules
You and your student should be able to log

into FOCUS and pull up the 2021-2022
schedule. Please stop by the cafeteria if you do

not have a FOCUS log-in.

Additional Resources
In the amphitheater, you will find

additional resources and things going on
around the campus that may be beneficial

to you and  your student. 

Please feel free to see myself or any
of my administration if you need

assistance while on campus.
 

Mrs. O'Banner, Principal 

Immunizations
All 7th graders should have up to date

immunizations.  If your 7th grader is missing
theTDAP shot, please provide us with an

updated record so that they are able to attend
school. 


